
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2016-17/No.52 Date-24/01/17

To: Parents (Class 3 and 4)
From: The Principal
Subject: New Teacher Appointment

Dear Parents,

Greetings!

This is to inform you about a new teacher appointment for your ward’s class.

Ms.Shruti Atmaramani, who was entrusted with the responsibility of taking EVS and Maths in
Class 4A along with home room teacher ship and teach Maths to the students of Class 3 & Class 4B,
will not be able to continue with her role at Redbricks School, due to some unpredicted health
concerns.

Ms. Meghna Chawla has been appointed to take forward the role of Ms. Atmaramani. She has an
extensive teaching experience, including with Redbricks School as a senior teacher, over more than
three years. She will be now entrusted with Ms.Shruti’s teaching responsibilities.

She is well trained in our teaching methodology and is a well qualified and experienced teacher for
EVS and Maths. We assure you that we will continue with the quality implementation of the
curriculum under the new teacher.

We wish her all the best in her new assignment. As always we look forward to your support and
cooperation.

Thanking you.

With Warm Regards,

Mrs.Sutapa Mishra
The Principal
Redbricks School (Class 1 to 6)




